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DISPOSITION:  APPLICATION APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS 

 
On March 29, 2010, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) 

received an application from Portland General Electric Company (PGE or Company), 
requesting approval of the sale of a twin-turbine engine helicopter purchased in 1980 to 
Tactical Helicopters, LLC.  It has been replaced by a new helicopter with a January 2010 in-
service date and is no longer being used by the Company.  The application is filed pursuant to 
ORS 757.480 and OAR 860-027-0025.  A description of the filing and its procedural history 
is contained in the Staff Report, attached as Appendix A, and incorporated by reference. 

 
OPINION 

 
Under ORS 757.480, a public utility doing business in Oregon shall first 

obtain Commission approval for any transaction to sell, lease, assign, or otherwise dispose of 
property.  Based on a review of the application and the Commission’s records, the 
Commission finds that the application satisfies applicable statutes and administrative rules.   

 
At its Public Meeting on May 11, 2010, the Commission adopted Staff’s 

recommendation to approve the requested helicopter sale with the conditions stated in the 
Staff Report attached as Appendix A. 

 
 










